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I-275, I-4, I-75 Wrong-way Detection Installation in Hillsborough and Pinellas Counties
445507-2-52-01

Project Details
Work Type ITS
Phase Completed
Project Start July 19, 2021
City St. Petersburg

Tampa
County Hillsborough

Pinellas
Road I-175

I-275
I-375
I-4
I-75

Construction
Cost

$1,887,858.10

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2022

Contractor Highway Safety
Devices, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Sarah Gansz
  727-575-8300
  Sarah.Gansz@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
All work on this project was complete as of July 7, 2022.

This project involves the installation of wrong-way detection devices
on interstate ramps in Hillsborough and Pinellas counties.

Devices being installed at the following locations:

Pinellas County

I-275 northbound at Exit 16 (Sunshine Skyway Ln S.)
I-275 northbound at Exit 17 (Pinellas Bayway)
I-275 southbound at Exit 17 (Pinellas Bayway)
I-275 southbound at Exit 17 (54th Avenue S.)
I-275 northbound at Exit 18 (26th Avenue S.)
I-275 southbound at Exit 21 (28th Avenue S.)
I-175 eastbound at Dr. MLK Jr. Street
I-175 eastbound at 6th Street S.
I-375 eastbound at 8th Street N.
I-275 southbound at Exit 23B (5th Avenue N.)

Hillsborough County

I-275 southbound at Exit 41A (Dale Mabry Highway)
I-275 northbound at Exit 44 (Ashley Drive)
I-275 northbound at Exit 44 (Scott Street)
I-4 eastbound at Exit 3 (Columbus Drive)
I-4 westbound at Exit 3 (50th Street)
I-275 northbound at Exit 49 (Bird Street)
I-275 southbound at Exit 50 (Busch Boulevard)
I-75 southbound at Exit 265 (Fowler Avenue)
I-75 northbound at Exit 265 (Fowler Avenue)


